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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

INTEREST IN SAIPAN ONLINE GAMING OPERATIONS

Imperial Pacific International Holdings Limited (the ‘‘Company’’, together with its

subsidiaries (the ‘‘Group’’)) hereby announces that the Group expresses interest in entering

into Saipan online gaming operations.

The Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana Islands (the ‘‘CNMI’’) is set to vote on a bill

that would allow licenses to be issued for online gaming after the House Committee on

Gaming recently approved a measure to establish the CNMI as a new base for online gaming

operators in the region. If approved, the Group shall apply for online gaming license and the

industry would also be regulated by the Commonwealth Casino Commission.

The Company will make further announcement(s) in relation to the abovementioned matters

as and when appropriate in accordance with the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on

The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.
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